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• The work done by the secretariate is acknowledged. However, the report needs to be 

summarized by the secretariate and discussed in the RM sessions for more clarity.  

• More meetings and sessions are needed for KCI members and observers to implement 

the workplan efficiently. 

• The workplan should be refined to be more effective and efficient in addressing the 

capacity building of the parties and developing and least-developed counties 

particularly to minimize the adverse impacts of the response measures. Therefore, case 

studies will be needed to assess the gaps and the parties' needs to avoid or mitigate the 

negative impacts of implementing response measures on all the country sectors. 

• The midterm review should be aligned with the parties' strategies, policies, and actions, 

primarily developing and least-developed counties as the most vulnerable countries. 

Therefore, the workplan must be consistent with the parties' activities.  

• The national circumstance of the parties should be considered as the consequences of 

implementing response measures may differ from one country to another. Therefore, 

the KCI and forum must consider this point when assessing the outcomes and outputs 

of the workplan activities,  

  

 


